FILED 9/11/2018
DOCUMENT NO. 05934-2018
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK

NOTICE OF DECLARATORY STATEMENT

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission received a petition for a Declaratory
Statement from Duke Energy Florida, LLC on September 7. 2018. Docket No 20180169-EQ.

The petition seeks a declaratory statement from the Commission that pursuant to Commission Order No. PSC-2011-
0439-PAA-EQ and Rule 25-17.250, F.A.C., a negotiated term of two (2) years is an appropriate contract length for a
100 percent levelized or fixed price in a PURPA solar QF power purchase agreement.

A copy of the petition may be obtained by contacting: Carlotta Stauffer, Office of Commission Clerk, 2540
Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850, clerk@psc.state.fl.us, (850) 413-6770.

Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene pursuant to Rule 28-105.0027, F.A.C., must be filed
within 21 days after publication of this notice.

Please refer all comments to: Rosanne Gervasi, ¢/o Carlotta Stauffer, Office of Commission Clerk, Docket No.
20180169-EQ. Rosanne Gervasi’s contact information is rgervasi(@psc.state.fl.us (850) 413-6224.
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